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DATE: December 28,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Todd Bohrmann, Economic Analyst, Division of Safety and Electric Reliability I b 
RE: 

- Kay Flynn, Chief, Bureau of Records and Hearing Services 

Cochran Keating, Senior Attomey, Division of Legal Services c/\. ;i 1 1 -  < - .  \Ja: 
Document Nos. 01340-01 and 0291 1-01 

Staff has returned the following confidential documents to the Bureau of Records and 
Hearing Services: Document No. 01 340-01 labeled Florida Power Corporation’s response to staffs 
second request for production of documents, number four and Document No. 029 1 1-0 1 labeled 
Tampa Electric Company’s response to staffs first set of interrogatories, number one. The Bureau 
of Records and Hearing Services may return these confidential documents to Florida Power 
Corporation and Tampa Electric Company, respectively. 

If you have any questions, you may contact Todd Bohrmann at (850) 413-6445. 


